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Officers


President	 	
Leah Durbin


Vice President	
Angela Curran


Secretary	 	
Jenny Taylor


Treasurer	 	
Whitney Keirl


Next PTO Mtg


Wed, Dec 1st       
7:00pm        
Library


We are 
looking 

forward to 
working with 
you to support 
our teachers, 

school and 
students!


Happy 
Thanksgiving!


HOW TO JOIN

Send the completed 

membership form with 
your payment in your 

child’s folder
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WHERE TO FIND INFO


Join our FB Group 
Cerro Gordo 

Elementary PTO
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WAYS TO HELP


Sign up to be a room 
parent, attend 

meetings, join a 
committee

3

	 NOVEMBER 19, 2021

What’s the PTO Scoop?

Cerro Gordo Elementary PTO Newsletter

November Meeting Notes

• Officers were elected


• Class Christmas Parties will be Tuesday, December 21st


• Ideas for fundraisers were suggested


• School needs were discussed

Volunteer Opportunity!

Room parents are needed for all classes PreK - 6th grade!

Room parents assist teachers with planning Christmas and 

Valentine’s Day parties.  They collect donations from the class 
for party snacks, games and crafts.  This year, room parents 

will give teachers the party supplies, but will not assist in the 
classroom.  Please let your teacher know if you are interested 
in being your child’s room parent ASAP.  It’s already time to 

plan for the Christmas class party!  Thank you!
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